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February 1 1944 

Dear !Vlr. Carter: 

Admiral Halsey, who recently passed 

through my headquarters, informed me that you have 

by now received my cap in exchange for the magnif­

icent Stetson hat you sent me in connection with 

the Texas Roundup. I would like to thank you per­

sonally for this hat, which will bring back very 

pleasant memories of the great state of Texas. 

Kindest regards and best wishes. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely yours, 

c. w. 


